

PRIME MINISTER · PREMIER MINISTRE

May 3, 2018

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the May 3rd Poland Constitution Day celebration in Toronto.

This event offers a wonderful opportunity to celebrate Polish culture and heritage, and to recognize the many contributions that Canadians of Polish descent have made, and continue to make, to our country in all fields of endeavour.

Events such as this one are a reminder that diversity is our greatest strength. I would like to thank the Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District for organizing this celebration. Your efforts are helping to strengthen the multicultural fabric of our nation.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for a memorable celebration.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada

